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July 10, 2020 
 
 
Mark D. Marini, Secretary 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station, 5th Floor 
Boston, MA 02110 
 
Re:  Liberty Utilities, D.P.U. 20-58 
 
Dear Mr. Marini: 
 
 On behalf of Liberty Utilities (New England Natural Gas Company) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 
Utilities (the “Company”), enclosed for filing in the above-referenced proceeding are the 
Company’s Monthly Arrearage Reports for May and June, the two months that have included a 
narrative description, filed pursuant to the Department of Public Utilities’ Reporting Directive 
memo issued on April 9, 2020. 
 

Thank you for your attention to this filing.  
 

 
Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

       
   Ronald John Ritchie, Esq.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Enclosures:  
 
cc:  Rachel Cottle, Hearing Officer 
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